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BY EMAIL 

May 12, 2022 

Mr. Jonathan Myers 
Torys LLP 
79 Wellington Street West 
30th Floor, Box 270, TD South Tower 
Toronto Ontario M5K 1N2 
jmyers@torys.com  

Dear Mr. Myers:  

Re: Wataynikaneyap Power LP (Watay Power LP) 
Application for 2023 Electricity Transmission Rates Application 
OEB File Number: EB-2022-0149 

This letter is in response to your letter dated May 11, 2022, requesting the Ontario 
Energy Board (OEB) withhold its letter of completeness until after Watay Power LP is in 
a position to file an update to part of the application prior to the issuance of Procedural 
Order No. 1. In your letter you state that Watay Power LP will advise the OEB on the 
timing of the update. 

As a result, the OEB will not commence the processing of Watay Power LP’s application 
at this time. The OEB will consider next steps related to the processing of the 
application after more information on the timing of the update is provided.  

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Michael 
Price, Senior Advisor, at 416-440-7632 or Michael.Price@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  Duane Fecteau, Wataynikaneyap Power PM Inc. 
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
Margaret Kenequanash, Watay Power LP 
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